From: Tracy Darke Tracy.Darke @warwickdc.gov.uk
Subject: TPO RSH
Date: 28 January 2018 at 20:16

Cc: Rob Young rob.young@warwickdc.gov.uk

In terms of the feedback from our Tree Consultant, his comments on the queries we had are
as follows:

T7 and T106 — both unremarkable trees and not feasible to retain.

T85 and T58 will be affected by the change in the car parking area and it will be difficult to
justify their retention.

T8 will be at risk if the boundary wall is to be removed.

T20-23 will be affected by ground level changes which will cause their demise.

T32 will cause significant problems in terms of layout of the site and is not significant enough
to justify its retention.

| intend to finalise the order and have the plan prepared tomorrow so that we can impose the
order. | think it is important to get the order in place now as | am sure the site will be
marketed shortly.

Thank you for your comments on the trees.

Kind regards

Tracy

Warwick District Council receives 86% of planning applications online !

What's on - www.warwickdc.gov.uk/events

Latest news - www.warwickdc.gov.uk/news
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